From: L

Sent: 16 October 2019 15:04
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Response - 2019/4998/P - Maitland Park Villas, Maitland Park Rd &

Grafton Terrace, NW5

FAO David Peres da Costa

Thank you for allowing me to comment on planning application 2019/4998/P which relates to variation in conditions
from the consented planning applications.

| have reviewed the documents and cannot see any major changes that will affect any previous ‘Secured by Design’
advice or recommendations.

Therefore | have no objections or extra comments to make.

Kind regards

Police Constable — Design Out Crime Officer
Metropolitan Police Service
Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC)

Ruislip Police Station, 5 The Oaks, Ruislip, HA4 7LF
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NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may be confidential. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Do not use, copy or disclose the
information contained in this email or in any attachment without the permission of the sender. Metropolitan Police
Service (MPS) communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law and any email and/or
attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude binding
agreements on behalf of the MPS by email and no responsibility is accepted for unauthorised agreements reached
with other personnel. While reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this email,
its security and that of any attachments cannot be guaranteed.



